St. Peter’s Academy – Miss. Brownley’s Year 1 Weekly Newsletter
	Teacher: Miss Brownley.
TP: Mrs Peach & Mrs Wale.
	Homework Subject: 
N/A
	Date: 6.01.17


	This Week: 
Happy New Year! Myself and the team would like thank you for our Christmas gifts and hope that you had a fantastic Christmas and New Year break with your families. We’ve started back at school nice and refreshed, and the children all seem happy, settled and ready to go ( Welcome to Harry Smith who is a new addition to our class. He’s settling in really well and the children have all warmly welcomed him into Year 1. 

This week we have started lots of new topics. In Geography we are studying Hot and Cold Places and began by exploring Antarctica. I was really impressed with the children’s knowledge! If they would like to have a go at the Umbuzo Oddizzi quiz on Antarctica please see the school website with the link. Our password is cupcake as is our username. 

I also need to make you aware of some timetable shuffles that have had to happen for the new year. 

The main changes are to PE and changing reading books. PE will now take place on Thursdays instead of Wednesdays. At the moment due to the cold weather this is indoors but we will inform you when we intend to start to take the children outside. Book changing will now take place on Wednesdays and will only happen once a week. This is due to your feedback from parents’ evening, where many of you were honest and discussed with me that you find it a rush/struggle to read 2 books every couple of days. So we have listened and will now change the books midweek so that you have time to take part in quality reading with your children for a longer period of time. They will still bring home two books unless they are now on the longer chapter books and free reading. 
*PE Tuesday and Thursday (indoor kit for both)*     and     *Book changing on Wednesday* 


	Homework:

Over the next few weeks we are making bird and squirrel feeders in class 1! Your children have all designed a feeder and will need to bring in the items listed on the reverse of the sheet for next Friday (13th January). School will supply bird seed, bird nuts and craft equipment. Thank you for your continued support.  

*peanut allergy parents I have different seeds for your children to use. Any worries please come in to speak to me and feel free to have a look at the packaging to check (.*



	Wilford’s Diary:

“Thank you for your hospitality over Christmas, Sam,” said Wilford.
This week Wilford is going home with Lily.

He will return back to school on Friday 13th Jan and he will go home with Tom.


	Weekly Reminders:
Tuesday – indoor PE
Wednesday – books to be changed

Thursday – indoor PE

	Homework due in: Friday 13th January – Bird Feeder Equipment.

Mr Maddison ‘Kinder’ Advent Card and Christmas Homework (optional) due in Monday 9th January.


Art and Design Homework:

Your children have all designed a bird feeder and to make this over the coming weeks will need to bring the following into school by Friday 13th January…
The cardboard inside of a toilet roll:

Holly

Henry

Lottie

The cardboard inside of a kitchen roll:

Josh P

Hallie

Leo H

Sam

Joe

Joshua AW

Harry S

Jess T

Lily

Reg

Darcy

Sammy

Mikey

Jess Y

Evan

Mahaan

Helena

A small plastic bottle with the lid:
Joshua E

William S

William D

Lucas 

Harry B

Leo S

Rose

Isaac

Sid

Robyn

A pine cone:
Leila

Tom

Shannon

Toby

Eddie
